
 

 
District of Innovation             Tuesday June 7, 2016 
Public Meeting of District Advisory Committee 
The Great Room, MISD Administration Building 
605 East Broad Street 
Mansfield, TX 76063 
7:00 PM 
 
 
 
On June 7, 2016, the Mansfield ISD District Advisory Committee (DAC) held a 
Public Meeting to vote on the MISD Local Innovation Plan as specified under 
Texas Education Code 12.A Districts of Innovation. A quorum of DAC members 
were present.  
 
Following a brief expression of thanks by Dr. Sean Scott, Assistant Superintendent 
for Technology & Information Services and DAC Facilitator, the committee was 
given time to reread the proposed Local Innovation Plan which has been posted 
on the MISD website for the required thirty days. The provisions of the plan were 
then reviewed by Dr. Scott followed by a time for questions and/or discussion by 
anyone present at the meeting. A motion that the DAC vote to approve the Local 
Innovation Plan was made by DAC member David Rinearson and seconded by DAC 
member Jason Young. The DAC voted unanimously to approve the Local 
Innovation Plan.  
 
Dr. Scott then reviewed the remainder of the District of Innovation process, 
reminding the DAC that the Local Innovation Plan must be approved by a two-
thirds vote of the MISD Board of Trustees. He again thanked the committee 
members for their time and contributions. The meeting was adjourned. 


